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Successful graduates : Five trainees of
HUBER SE completed their
apprenticeship at HUBER SE and will be
all taken on by the company

Five trainees of HUBER SE successfully complete their apprenticeship
08.08.2022

On Tuesday, 2 August, HUBER SE honoured five graduates of different apprenticeships for their successfully passed final exams. In
the HUBER Forum at the company’s headquarters in Berching-Erasbach, the trainers as well as the board of directors congratulated the
now former apprentices and wished them much success in their takeover departments and for their further career. All graduates were
taken on by the company.

In July, a marketing communications clerk, two industrial clerks and two wastewater technology
specialists successfully completed their training at HUBER. Nadine Koller (marketing
communications clerk) will continue to work in the marketing department. Industrial clerk Antonia
Schmalz is working as team assistant in the Global Service department and industrial clerk
Maximilian Kränzlein was taken on as accounts payable clerk. The two sewage technology
specialists Niklas Beringer and Jonathan Meyer will in future be travelling worldwide as
mechanical service technicians for the Global Service department.

Congratulations from the board and trainers

The management board members Georg Huber (Chairman of the Board), Dr. Johann
Grienberger (Chief Technology Officer) and Rainer Köhler (Chief Sales Officer) as well as the
trainers personally congratulated the graduates on their successful completions and wished them
much joy and success in the departments they will be working as well as for their further
professional careers.
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